
 

OFFICIAL

Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed WinterbourneWind wind turbine 

project. I strongly believe that this project has the potential to bring significant benefits to 

our area. 

 

One of the most important benefits of the project is that it will help to generate clean, 

renewable energy. With the ongoing need to reduce our reliance on fossil fuels and combat 

climate change, it is essential that we pursue all available options for producing clean 

energy. Wind turbines are a proven technology that can provide a significant portion of our 

energy needs while producing zero emissions. 

 

Additionally, the project has the potential to create new jobs and stimulate economic 

growth in our community. The construction and operation of the wind farm would require a 

range of skilled workers, and the project would also bring new business to local suppliers 

and contractors. This would be a much-needed boost for our local economy, especially in 

light of the economic challenges caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Furthermore, the project would provide significant benefits for the environment and local 

wildlife. Modern wind turbines are designed to minimize their impact on birds and bats, and 

the turbines will have a much lower environmental footprint than traditional forms of energy 

production such as coal-fired power plants. 

 

Furthermore, the project is well-aligned with the Walcha Council's aspirations to promote 

sustainable energy development and promote economic growth. The project will also help 

Walcha council to meet its energy production targets while aligning with the federal 

government targets as well. 

 

In conclusion, I urge you to approve the WinterbourneWind wind turbine project. It is a 

responsible and necessary step towards a cleaner, more sustainable future, and it will bring 

tangible benefits to our community in the form of jobs and economic growth. Please 

consider the many positive aspects of this project and give it your full support. 


